We are deeply impressed by the history and beauty of Wroclaw and friendly people we met there. We shared our experiences through our presentations and had a wonderful time together with our collegues from other countries. Thanks a lot to our hosts in Poland - the teachers and parents of the school who prepared such a great time for our students and us.
Thank you once again for your hospitality and the opportunity to learn more about Poland.     We are looking forward to seeing you soon.
Best wishes,

Lidija Brod
Ružica Sudar
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